
 

 

23rd April 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

3EW Visit to Chorlton High School 
 

As part of the Chorlton Arts Festival we have been invited to watch a piece of live theatre called ‘The 

Golden Princess’ at Chorlton High School. The play will take place on Thursday 23rd May at 10.00am.   

 

We will leave school promptly at 9.00am to walk to Chorlton High. The performance is one hour long so 

we will return to school before lunchtime.  

 

If you are able to help by walking with the class to and from school, please speak to the teacher or 

email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. As this is a local visit we do not require payment or 

permission for your child to attend. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Leanne Eldridge & Joe Welsh 

3EW Class Teachers 
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